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Announcement   

No. 23-SM068 

 

 

 

 

 

 

18 March 2024 

 

Schedule change of product discontinuation: FS1A series safety controllers 

 

Dear All,  

 
We would like to inform you that we will change the schedule of discontinuation of our 

FS1A series safety controllers as announced in the Announcement No. 23-SM024 

issued on 2 August, 2023. Details are as follows:  

 

1. Products to be discontinued 

FS1A series safety controllers: All products 

Notes:  

- Products to be discontinued are the same as we have informed in Announcement No. 23-

SM024. For details, please refer to the item list. 

- Special products are also included. 
 

 

2. Schedule 

 
Announcement 

No. 23-SM024 
New 

Recommended 

replacements 

Last order date (*1) 29 March 2024 31 October 2024 FS1B series safety controller 

(new products to be launched 

in September 2024) Last delivery date (*1) 28 June 2024 31 January 2025 

 (*1): Or sooner depending on our stock situation. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Announced by Eisuke Masuda 

Approved by Yasushi Kamino 

 

Safety & Explosion Protection Solutions 

Products Strategy Division 

IDEC CORPORATION 

 


